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Auburn Tree Cleanup Efforts Continue

(KLZA)--The City of Auburn reminds residents that are still
trying to get rid of tree limbs from the Thursday morning
storms, you can put limbs up to 12-feet in length, on the curb
and the City Street Department will come along when they are
able to and remove them.

Due to the amount of limbs and trees damaged there is a big job
ahead so you are asked to be patient.

If you are able to remove the debris yourself, you can take it to
the City brush lot at 28th and P Street.
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